The Colour Run is back!

On Monday the 14th of September, Holy Cross Day, we will once again be offering the Colour Run for all students. The funds raised through this fun event will go to supporting our parish, as we do each year, with a major fundraiser. These funds will help towards the purchase of projectors and screens for the church.

Each buddy group will go out onto the field between 11:00am and 1:00pm, to complete the course, whilst getting sprayed with colour. The registration fee for this colour run, will be a one off fee of \$5.00 per family, regardless of the number of siblings, to help make this event more affordable for all. This money will be paid directly to the office, using the envelope provided, with all students listed. Parents are welcome to come and get sprayed, or to help spray the runners.

Students will come to school dressed in their normal school uniform in the morning, but will bring a light coloured shirt that can be sprayed and some old shorts. The shirt does not have to be new, it may even be the same one as last year.

We hope you can help support our parish and celebrate Holy Cross Day.

